Dear Resident:

The current snow shoveling policy for the City of Red Wing is as
follows:

Property owners must shovel their sidewalk within 24 hours
of a snowfall. City crews may locate and shovel private
sidewalks that have not been cleared so that sidewalks
remain safe and accessible for everyone, including children,

Because the snow has not been shoveled from your sidewalk, City
crews have removed the snow. An invoice in the amount of
$120.00 will be mailed to the property owner of record.

All snow removal is videotaped or photographed and available for
your review by contacting the Public Works Office at 651-385-3674.

The City provides sand free of charge which can be picked up at
the Public Works Office located at 229 Tyler Rd. N or the City
Maintenance building at 321 Bluff Street.

Please contact the Public Works Office if you have any questions or
would like to discuss the matter further. Thank you.

City of Red Wing
229 Tyler Rd. N
651-385-3674



